
 

Things to note: 

Have a wonderful half term. 

After all the children’s wonderful efforts with their learning this term, I hope they 

relax and enjoy their holidays. 

 

What we have been learning: 

English: We have been finishing our stories, checking against our WAGOLLs to ensure it is 

our very best. We have regularly reviewed our learning and the children have loved reading 

their stories to the class.  

Maths: Linking to our e-safety week, the children have been calculating how quickly 

personal information can be shared via websites or social media. This involved some very 

hard multiplication which led us into the quadrillions! Fantastic perseverence from my group, 

applying their multiplication methods. We have also been investigating fractions and the 

children have become confident in comparing them according to their size. 

                       

Theme: We have cracked the algorithms, debugging and finding short cuts by using repeat. 

The children had great fun, acting as probots, transferring their algorithms to textease 

turtle. They have written instructions and compared them to how they have written their 

algorithms 

 


